
Concerned about COVID-19?  Let’s work together! 

Here’s what we’re doing to keep you healthy:  

• Until further notice we will implement a new cleaning procedure for the wellness equipment 

o Each piece of equipment will have two cards attached to it.  

o If you see a green card on the equipment that says it has been sanitized and is ready to 

be used, GO ahead and use the equipment. 

o If you see an orange card on the equipment, STOP! Do not use! This equipment has not 

been sanitized and is not ready for use. 

o When you are finished using the equipment, please place the orange card on the 

equipment.  Then take the green card to a CYCC staff member to cue them to sanitize 

the equipment. 

o When they are done, they will place the green card back on the equipment & it is ready 

to use again.  If you do not see a green card on the equipment, do not use! 

o Please continue to use the gym wipes for dumbbells, bands, balls, etc. 

• We already use a hospital grade quaternary disinfectant every night and will increase 

sanitization of commonly touched surfaces throughout the day 

• Supplying additional hand sanitizer pumps around the Wellness Center 

Here’s how you can help keep our community healthy: 

• Please be patient & courteous!  This new cleaning procedure may require a small wait time to 

use the equipment you want to use.   

• DO NOT come to the community center if you or a family member is experiencing fever, dry 

cough, or shortness of breath OR if any of you have been exposed to anyone experiencing these 

symptoms or is known to have a positive diagnosis of COVID-19. 

• Wash your hands often with soap & water for at least 20 seconds 

• Cough or sneeze into a tissue or your elbow and immediately wash your hands 

• Maintain social distancing 

• Avoid touching your eyes, nose, & mouth 

• Visit cdc.gov/coronavirus for the latest information on the virus 

For updates on how we are handling the situation please visit: 

• www.crivitzyouth.com 

• The CYCC front desk 

• The “CYCC News” section on the bulletin boards around the center 

Our goal at the community center is to keep our community as healthy as possible.  We appreciate your 

patience and cooperation as we attempt to make the best of a difficult situation.  As always, I have an open 

door policy and encourage any respectful questions or suggestions from our patrons!  

Melanie Stahl, CYCC Director 


